
 
 
November 15, 2005 
 
 
Ms. Kathy Poelker 
Look At Me Productions 
P. O. Box 7429 
Algonquin, IL 60102-7429 
 
Dear Kathy: 
 
On this journey that I refer to “my so called life” I’ve had the pleasure of 
meeting some truly unique individuals.  I’m pleased to add your name 
and giving spirit to this collection.  The instant connection I experienced 
during our initial phone conversation was amazing.  Your commitment to 
providing quality educational songs for the teachers of North Carolina 
was evident.   
 
It is with great pleasure on behalf of NCaeyc’s Board, staff and Advisory 
Team that I express sincere joy for your participation in the 2005 Annual 
Study Conference.  Your energetic and informative presentation was so 
well received, that my Board president immediately requested that you 
join us again in 2006!   
 
I can’t say enough about your willingness to provide numerous quality 
workshops and a fabulous keynote address.  Your tireless efforts and 
endless energy were the breath of fresh air North Carolina needed.  You 
are truly a gem and thank you again for sharing your expertise with the 
early childhood educators of North Carolina.  I look forward to a long and 
productive relationship and welcoming you to the 2006 Conference! 
 
Best Wishes, 
 
 
 
Roshi Bull-Turner 
Conference and Fund Development Coordinator 


